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1. Your child is bringing French books to read at home each week.  
 Your child also needs to retell the story in French.  Please fill in the passport sheet by including the title of the books your child has read and sign or initial on the line. The students are now working for an ice cream party.  The two grade 3 FI classes together need to accumulate 40 stickers in order to partake in an ice cream party.  (One filled passport sheet equals a big sticker.)  We have already accumulated close to 20 stickers towards our ice cream party. Bravo!  We are halfway to our goal.
2.  Practice multiplication tables 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5 at home this week.
                              IMPORTANT  INFORMATION
The end of the year report cards are approaching.   I have begun testing your child’s reading and writing in French.  Please continue to practice at home.

- Tuesday, May 23:  Madam Charlotte Flores will come on every Tuesday to teach lessons about agriculture in the classroom.  This week, the students will plant some seeds in the soil, in a tea bag and in the hydroponic, which is part of our Inquiry Project.  

* The Leadership group is raising money, food and toys for the SPCA.  Please send in your donations.  Thank you!

June 8:  Parents are invited to come and see our Inquiry Project in the classroom from 11:15-12:00.

June 13, End of year field trip to Science East for the two grade 3FI classes.  More info will be sent next week.

This week we will begin our unit on plants.  
The students are learning new sentences structures and vocabulary pertaining to this theme. Qu’est-ce qu’une plante?  Nomme les parties d’une plante.  Qu’est-ce qu’une plante a besoin pour survivre?  Your child should be able to respond to basic routine questions and questions about the themes learned thus far.  He /she 
needs to be able to recognize sounds and sight words. We will review the sight words learned thus far.
The students need to put into practice reading strategies that we have been working on.  The students should be able to write independently a personal narrative by applying the strategies learned in class and referring to their visual dictionary and word wall. They need to use convention (proper use of punctuation and uppercase letters as well as write sight words correctly).  We are reviewing the sounds learned thus far and going over how to write words with closer and correct spelling.
Math:

We will continue our new unit on fractions (1/4, 1/3, ½, ¾ )
In English class, we will continue to learn about citizenship and government (provincial, municipal and First Nations).  

